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                         Ladybridge Primary School - Governor Impact Statement – Autumn Term 2019 

The purpose of the Governor Impact statement is to show all stakeholders of Ladybridge Primary School the activities the Governing 

Board has undertaken and the impact of these activities over each term.   

                             Governor activities                                                                                              Impact of activity 

 
Governors looked at pupil attendance in the last academic year. 

 
Governors have decided to set an aspirational attendance target 
this year which reflects the school's ethos. 

 
Governors were given the opportunity to look at the new subject 
organisers for history 

 
Governors provided feedback about the content, clarity and the 
layout to ensure they are accessible for all year groups.  

 
Governors looked at the current and future school spending plan. 
 
 

 
The Pupil Premium Grant (PPG) was reviewed to ensure the 
money is being used effectively. We also looked at the impact of 
this funding on this specific group pupils.  

 
Governors were given an accurate picture of the children’s 
progress and attainment this term. 
 
 

 
This helped to identify what are the educational priorities and 
what measures are being used to support these. 

 
Governors looked at which areas of the Head Teacher report 
would be delegated to the relevant committees. 
 
 
 

 
This helped to review and identified a focus for the different 
committees so there would be no duplication of work. 

 


